Noeleen Roche

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 415 Mathias Burmeister

From:

Sent: 27 August 2015 13:58

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

Fauna and Flora and one of Dublin most panoramic sites is at risk. Tourist and Dubliners alike are drawn to bull

island. Why anyone would try to pollute the Dublin waters even further is hard to grasp.
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